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Message:
I am writing to express my strong opposition
to the proposed mid-decade redistricting in
Texas, especially under the influence of
former President Donald Trump. Redistricting
should be driven by accurate census data and
public need—not partisan pressure or
political gain.

Historically, redistricting in Texas has
raised concerns about fairness and
representation. To proceed with such a
significant change at Trump’s request
undermines the democratic process and
disregards the diverse voices of Texans. We
all contribute to this state. We work here,
we vote here, and we build our communities
here. This redistricting effort does not
reflect the will of everyday Texans from all
walks of life. Instead, it risks silencing
many of us in favor of short-term political
interests.

This is not just unjust, it’s undemocratic.
I urge you to reject this mid-decade
redistricting push and stand for fair,
transparent representation for all Texans.




